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From: Michael Richards 
Sent: 17 November 2022 12:11
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Yet another 258 new homes.

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Sir/Ms. As a resident of  Lympstone, I am horrified and scared at the proposal to 
build yet more houses in the vicinity of Exe View and Hulham Road. Horrified that the wonderful 
countryside in which I walk and relax is to be vandalised and scared that another - at least - 200  motor 
vehicles will be driving recklessly and without due regard to the safety of residents, young and old,  at 
speeds at up to 60 mph, in Wotton Lane, known locally as the "rat run". Appointments with GP,s and 
hospital consultants, if obtainable at all, are being pushed inexorably into the future and with the 
difficulty  with recruitment and retention, matters can only get worst with the influx of hundreds of extra 
people. People demand services and, as the Leader of Devon County Council has recently emphasised , 
those services have never been under greater strain. A massive influx of extra people is just not sustainable.  
Having lived in Lympstone since 1987 and enjoyed its uniqueness and its friendliness, I do not wish that to 
change by the possibility of it  being overwhelmed by the extention of Exmouth however pleasant that 
location may be. 
Sincerely 
Michael Richards  
 


